
 

 

 

 

 

 

24 December 2012 

 

 

Brendon Mills 

 

fyi-request-696-528c2cfe@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

 

 

Dear Brendon Mills 

 

On behalf of Gabriel Makhlouf, Secretary to the Treasury, I acknowledge receipt of 

your letter requesting: 

 

 

‘a copy of the report that resulted from the 1983/84 review of the then New Zealand 

Railway Corporation by consultants Booz, Allen and Hamilton’ 

 

 

Your request was received by the Treasury on 19 December 2012 and will be dealt 

with in accordance with the provisions of the Official Information Act. 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

 

M. O’Neil 

 

 

Maxine O'Neil 

Ministerial Coordinator 


